
Our Week 
 

We have had a lovely and fun packed week. Here are some of the things that we 

have been learning, your child might like to tell you a little bit more about them: 

• We continued our topic on “Exploring maps” by creating our own towns 

with junk modelling. 

• In Literacy we read “Someone swallowed Stanley” and discussed how we 

need to save our oceans by not polluting them. We made posters to keep 

our oceans clean. 

• We retold the story of “Someone swallowed Stanley” using pictures and 

we thought about how poor Stanley felt. We wrote speech bubbles. 

• In RE we learnt about how Lent is a time to grow in love for others. We 

learnt about how Jesus entered Jerusalem on a Donkey. We shared a 

letter written to the class from this little donkey telling them about the 

special day that he carried a King. 

• In RSE we talked about Life Online, Freddy Teddy learns to use a new 

device, serving as an introduction for children to the internet and how we 

use it. This draws on both positives and negatives of internet use, moving 

into children learning some basic rules to help them stay safe online. 

• We practised our fine motor skills by completing lots of topic related 

creative and funky fingers activities.  

• In PE – we continued practising our ball skills. We learnt the words 

“Dribbling, Keeping control, attacker, defender, opponent and space” 

• In Maths we practised adding two numbers to make 10 (Number Bonds). 

• In RSE we learnt what the word ‘healthy’ means and talked about how 

some foods are healthier than others. 

 

Notes for parents 

• Ground Force day – Sunday 23rd March – If you are able to come along 

and help keep our lovely playgrounds and outside area neat and tidy that 

would be lovely 



• Scopay – please can you make sure the children’s lunches are being 

chosen each day  

• Thursday 27th March & Friday 29th March - Lent Concert  

• Thursday 27th March (in person) and Tuesday 1st April (remote) – 

Parents evening. 

• Friday 4th April – last day term – finish 1.30pm 

 

Thank you for all your wonderful support this week! Have a lovely, restful 

weekend.  

Best wishes, The Reception Team 


